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 Chair Hoagland, Vice Chair Wilson, Ranking Member Craig, I am submitting opposition 
 testimony to SB58, as it is yet another solution in search of a problem type of legislation.  There 
 is no need to preempt local government from passing insurance requirements when such a 
 requirement would only encourage more safe usage of firearms and safe storage of firearms in 
 this state.  One only has to look at the video of a preschooler firing a handgun in a living room 
 shortly after jumping on the couch where they found it to recognize the dire need for more safety 
 and liability minded gun owners. 

 Thank you for your attention and please do not waste any more time on this bill that only 
 continues the guns everywhere laws of this state. 


